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Label Plan
Item
Date
Model
Version
Part number

NotesUnit mm
Tolerant x x.x x.xx
mm
Inch

3.1 Regulation label-main unit

Label Plan for PEONY1(R)

3.1.1 Main unit Regulatory label 1

Device Label 1 contents:
  •CE Mark+Number
  •FCC Mark
  •VCCI Mark

Device label 1
07/24/2007
Peony1
01
6060B0472903

PART NUMBER : 6060B0472903
Description : LABEL,AGENCY,REEL,33.6mm,9.9mm

+
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Item
Date
Model
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Part number
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Tolerant x x.x x.xx
mm
Inch

3.1 Regulation label-main unit

Label Plan for PEONY1(R)

3.1.2 Main unit Regulatory label 2

Device Label 2 contents:
  •IMEI (Numeric + Barcode)
  •Serial Number (Numeric + Barcode)
  •WiFi Mark
  •WEEE Mark
  •AU Mark+Number
  •A-tick Mark+Number

Device label 2
07/24/2007
Peony1
01
6060B0475201

PART NUMBER : 6060B0475201
Description : LABEL,AGENCY,REEL,38.9mm,52.4mm

+
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This device complies with part 
15 of the FCC Rules. Operation 
is subject to the following two 
conditions:
(1) this device may not cause 
harmful interference, and
(2) this device must accept any 
interference received, including 
interference  that may cause 
undesired operation.

FCC ID: UFOBC0164AAA390

SIM
card
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Tolerant x x.x x.xx
mm
Inch

3.1 Regulation label-main unit

Label Plan for PEONY1(R)

3.1.1 Main unit Regulatory label 1

Device Label 1 contents:
  •CE Mark+Number
  •FCC Mark
  •VCCI Mark

Device label 1
07/24/2007
Peony1
01
6060B0472902

PART NUMBER : 6060B0472902
Description : LABEL,AGENCY,REEL,33.6mm,9.9mm

+
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3.1 Regulation label-main unit

Label Plan for PEONY1(R)

3.1.2 Main unit Regulatory label 2

Device Label 2 contents:
  •IMEI (Numeric + Barcode)
  •Serial Number (Numeric + Barcode)
  •WiFi Mark
  •WEEE Mark
  •AU Mark+Number
  •A-tick Mark+Number

Device label 2
07/24/2007
Peony1
01
6060B0475201

PART NUMBER : 6060B0475201
Description : LABEL,AGENCY,REEL,38.9mm,52.4mm
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This device complies with part 
15 of the FCC Rules. Operation 
is subject to the following two 
conditions:
(1) this device may not cause 
harmful interference, and
(2) this device must accept any 
interference received, including 
interference  that may cause 
undesired operation.

FCC ID: UFOBC0164AAA390
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